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To:
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From: Mark and Nadia - > 
Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 4:37 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; 
Subject: NO! to the Hamilton fracked gas pipeline - Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-
2019-0159
 

Ontario Energy Board, Minister Yurek:

Re: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159

 

Please say "NO" to the Hamilton fracked gas pipeline.

At least, let the hearing be A) oral and B) fully transparent.

We are in a climate crisis and this proceeding must not ignore the climate crisis.

 

Thank you,

Mark and Nadia Coakley




